
From:   Chris Simmonds   

To:   Anthony Serafini   
Date:   May 15, 2014

Subject:   
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

We have completed the AFRTCC Coordination process. Pls refer to the email from AFRTCC as an
attachment. Hope it fulfills the requirement.

Regards,
Altiostar Team


